
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

May 30, 2002 

 

 

Mr. Anthony Zielinski 

Council Administration Manager 

Milwaukee Common Council 

City Hall, Room 205 

200 E. Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

RE:  "Title Only" Grant 

 Resolutions 

 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 

 

This is to provide you with background information on the grant resolutions 

that the Health Department would like to be introduced:  

 

Environmental Capacity Grant - This is new funding provided by the State 

of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services.  The program will 

create a local environmental health tracking system that combines 

environmental exposures or complaints with disease in the community.   

 

Urban Air Toxics Grant – Funded by the U.S. Environmental Protection 

Agency, this new grant will facilitate a coalition of government, 

industry and community partners in developing and promoting strategies 

that focus primarily on voluntary reduction of air toxics within the 

urban environment.  This file contains additions to the Positions 

Ordinance.   

 

As always, thank you for your consideration of these “title only” resolutions. 

The files will be filled as soon as possible.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

 

Attachments 

 


